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Reference:   FOI.10424.22 

Subject:    Vestibular migraine 

Date of Request: 4 December 2022 

 

Requested: 
 
As part of this study, it would be extremely useful to know if local CCGs have their own 
migraine and/or vestibular migraine protocol.   
  
If you could reply stating one of the following, I would really appreciate your participation.   
  
1. Our CCG has a guideline or protocol for management of migraine  

a) Yes *  
b) No  
c) Unsure  

  
2. Our CCG has a guideline or protocol for management of Vestibular Migraine  

a) Yes *  
b) No  
c) Unsure  

 *If yes, please may you attach the protocol if possible.  

We hope to be able to publish the results of the National Survey, and in replying, you will be 
acknowledged.   

Response: 
 
Your request for information relates to Vestibular Migraines which are commissioned by Clinical 
Commissioning Groups (CCGs). 
 
CCGs are a feature of the NHS in England. Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) is part of 
NHS Wales and is an integrated Local Health Board responsible for the planning and provision of 
primary, community and in hospital services, based on the needs of the local community across 
three (3) counties.  
 
1. a) Yes, the UHB has a protocol for the management of migraines. This information is held on 

the UHB’s intranet site, rather than a document. A copy of the information held on the UHB’s 
intranet page has therefore been provided in Attachment 1. 

 
2. b) No, the UHB does not have a protocol for the management of Vestibular Migraine. 
 

 


